
 
 
 
 

 
 

Coming up next week…5/5/25 

 

Nower Wood Thursday 8th May 2025 
 

We are looking forward to a great day out. All children will need a 

small backpack to carry their lunches and their own reusable 

water bottle – please remember to supply a lunch for your child if 

you have not signed up for a school lunch.   

 

At the moment the weather on Thursday is looking dry. Should it 

look like it may rain, please supply your child with a named 

raincoat that will fit in their bag. Children will need a sun hat and 

have had sun cream applied before school. No sunglasses please. 

 

If needed, please ensure that they have been given any hay fever 

medication as we will be outside all day.  

 

Children must wear long trousers as there may be ticks or nettles 

in the woods (please read the information below carefully).  

 

The coach will leave promptly, so please drop your child at school 

on time (8.40am). We expect to return to school before pick up 

time (2:30).   

 
 

 



Please continue bringing in any junk modelling.  Smaller boxes, egg boxes, , 

milk lids, toilet roll tubes, plastic bottles etc are more useful than very 

large boxes! 

Reception will be doing PE on Wednesday and Friday this term, please send 

your child into school wearing their PE kit on these days. 

 
Learning in school: 

Theme for the Term: Minibeasts! 
This half term, we will be learning about a variety of minibeasts and looking at 

similarities and differences between them and where we find them. 
 

Theme for the Week: 
This week we are reading the story The Very Quiet Cricket, writing our own minibeast 

stories and creating puppets to help tell their stories. On Wednesday afternoon we 

will discuss what will happen on our school trip to Nower Wood and what we might see 

or do during our visit.  On Friday we will create a timeline using photos from the school 

trip to reflect on our visit. 

 

 

 

Phonics: 

This week in Phonics we will be focussing on reading and writing CVCC and CCVC words 

with phase 3 long vowel sounds ai ee igh oa oo oo ar or ur ow oi ear air er and Phase 2 

digraphs ck sh th ch ng nk.  We will also be learning the tricky words, were, here, 

little, says. 

 

 

 

Maths: 

In maths this week, we are learning how to add more than 1 more to an amount. The 

children will be using teddies to exploring adding 2,3,4 or 5 more to a group.  

 

Additional notes and reminders 

Homework 

Maths homework can be found in the blue homework folders in your child’s bookbag.  

Homework folders will be collected in the same day that sounds folders are collected 

in. 

 

Please continue reading with your child as often as you can and practising the sounds in 

their sound folder. 

 

 



Class email addresses: 

turtles@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

starfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

jellyfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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